
Date Sent to UCI Community: April 5, 2016  

Sent To: All Students, Staff and Faculty  

Subject: Community Advisory – Indecent Exposure 

 

UCI Police Department is investigating an indecent exposure incident that occurred at approximately 5:04 

p.m. on Saturday, April 2, on the third floor of the Student Center Parking Structure.  

 

A female victim reported that while she was inside her vehicle, a male subject parked his vehicle in an 

adjacent parking stall and approached the driver’s side window of her vehicle. He then exposed himself to 

her and immediately drove away in an unknown direction. A similar incident occurred in the afternoon on 

Saturday, March 26, at the Vista Del Campo Community Center pool. 

 

The suspect in this case is described as an Asian male, approximately 5’09” to 5’10”, late twenties to 

early thirties, black hair, no facial hair, wearing a white hat, blue and white striped shirt and unknown 

colored pants. He was seen driving a red four door Toyota Corolla. No further description. 

 

If you encounter someone exposing themselves, leave as quickly as possible and call 9-1-1. Additional 

support and resources are available through the UCI CARE office, (949) 824-7273.  

 

Jorge Cisneros  

Chief  

UCI Police Department 

 

Community Advisories are released when certain events that warrant an advisory are reported on or near 

UCI property, as deemed necessary by the UCI Police Department. The advisories are intended to raise 

awareness about safety- and security-related incidents among the UCI community. 

 


